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	What can I say? I’ve been moving. It’s quite a hassle after being in a place for seven years. But my work will pick up again once I’ve got everything unpacked. Now that I have the web log attached to this site, I’m going to start using that to vent my non-work related thoughts to the world, and these “scrolls” specifically to update you all on my work.


	The Great Debate surprised us all with the success of the release party! I am so grateful to everyone who made that possible. I am hopefully going to be doing some more signings and readings around Texas. It takes a lot of work though to set these things up. I am thinking of how to structure my company. It’s not so much a company in the legal sense as it is a company, like a troupe of actors. I may have to change that. I may have to restructure that. It’s the only way for me to free myself up to do more of a book tour. I need a manager of some sort.


	I’ve restructured the remainder of the outline for Metrognomes to my satisfaction. There are still some things I’ll be playing by ear. I just have to see if certain scenes really belong, based on how the rest of the book flows. The manuscript is still sitting at 100 pages, but I’m going to get to work on it again very soon. I like the ending much better now. It’s much more exciting. It just sort of…ended…in the original outline. The villain didn’t really get to do anything interesting. Now he does though. Now I am writing the sort of book I’d like to read, which is always my ultimate goal.


	I have a number of other projects on my plate right now, including The Chronicles of Nightfire, Texas. No, I haven’t forgotten! I will be getting the new episodes up just as soon as they’re ready!


	As for this section of the web site, I now intend to post “scrolls” quarterly. That way I have about three months worth of work to report o you each time. Until next time, please let me know what you think of my latest book!





Glenn








